
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

17. DRAFT CONSULTATION POLICY 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Director of Human Resources providing a draft of the new 

Consultation Policy for discussion and feedback by Standing Committees and Community Boards. 
 
 The Board decided that to recommend that the draft discussion document be adopted. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


